
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
My	name	is	Katie	Sperle	and	I	am	writing	this	letter	in	strong	opposition	of	HB-
3063.	My	children	are	ages	15	and	12	attending	public	school	in	Silverton	Oregon.	
My	children	have	never	had	so	much	as	an	ear	infection,	never	one	dose	of	
antibiotics,	yet	are	somehow	seen	as	a	health	threat	to	fully	vaccinated	children?	
Good	news,	my	kids	cannot	spread	disease	they	do	not	have!	
	
The	passing	of	this	bill	is	a	violation	of	so	many	of	my	and	my	children’s	rights	as	
citizens	of	the	United	States	of	America.	Our	freedom	of	religion	is	supposed	to	be	
protected	by	the	constitution.	Our	religion	opposes	abortion,	therefore	opposing	
injection	of	human	cells	contained	in	vaccines.		
	
In	a	system	where	we	are	now	politically	correct	in	every	form,	not	discriminating	
against	ones:	gender,	sexual	preference,	height,	weight,	color,	race,	yet	are	now	
inadvertently	attacking	religion	in	the	argument	of	‘health	for	the	greater	good.’	An	
argument	that	holds	very	little	value	when	the	vast	majority	of	adults	in	our	country	
over	the	age	of	30	are	under-vaccinated	via	the	current	CDC	schedule,	and	yet	the	
most	common	diseases	we	are	seeing	now	in	kids	are	life	long,	such	as;	Cancer,	
Diabetes,	Autoimmune	Disorders,	Obesity,	ADHD,	Autism,	and	Anxiety	disorders.	
	
The	definition	of	‘rape’	is	forced	sexual	penetration,	defined	as	a	crime.	I	see	forced	
vaccination	no	differently.		Vaccine	manufacturers	are	protected	by	the	federal	
government	from	all	legal	recourse.	They	have	absolutely	zero	incentive	to	test	or	
insure	the	safety	of	their	products	knowing	full	well	the	federal	government	will	pay	
out	their	compensation	claims.	Laws	like	this	just	incentivizes	them	to	make	more	
unnecessary	vaccines,	with	little	to	zero	testing.	Why	would	they	spend	money	on	
testing	when	they	can	spend	it	on	lobbyists	pushing	for	laws	to	force	their	products	
on	unwilling	consumers?		
	
All	of	this	being	said,	you	can	pass	a	law	like	this	thinking	it	will	strong	arm	parents	
into	forgoing	their	ideals	and	beliefs,	but	it	won’t.	Maybe	a	few	people	will	cave	
when	backed	into	a	corner,	but	most	like	myself	will	absolutely	not	waver.	Instead	
the	school	systems	will	suffer	when	our	children	are	removed.	Again,	remember	our	
healthy	children	are	not	spreaders	of	diseases	they	DO	NOT	HAVE.	If	just	half	of	the	
30,000+	students	with	current	exemptions	in	the	state	of	Oregon	were	removed	
from	the	public	education	system,	the	financial	ramifications	to	schools	would	be	
tremendous.	Can	our	schools	afford	this	type	of	legislation?	
	
I	strongly	encourage	you	all	to	look	at	this	more	objectively,	and	take	the	whispers	
of	the	pHARMaceutical	companies	out	of	your	ears	for	just	one	moment.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Katie	Sperle	
Registered	Voter,	Parent,	Taxpayer	


